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 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

January 28, 2015 

 

 

Gary Evers  

Shapiro & Zielke, LLP 

12550 Frontage Rd W #200 

Burnsville MN 55337 

 

VIA EMAIL: gevers@logs.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 600 Idaho Avenue East  

  

Dear Mr. Evers: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 27, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that if your client wants to rehabilitate the building, she wants 

to see a $5,000 performance deposit posted and apply for the code compliance inspection as soon 

as possible.  Once the code compliance inspection is applied for, she can ask the building official 

to expedite the inspections.  If these two conditions are met, she can ask the Council to layover 

the matter for further discussions. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers, third floor if you wish to attend. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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